
MINUTES 
Friends of Moulton Chapel School 
Meeting held 29thJanuary at 3.15 p.m  
 
The meeting was opened by Mrs Baker at 3.15pm. 

In Attendance 
Mrs Tatam, Mrs Groom, Mrs Haunch, Miss Meacher, Mrs MacKenzie, Mr Plumb, Miss Mackey, 
Mrs Baker, Mr Warner  
 
Apologies 
Mrs Williams, Mrs Rudd, Mrs Turke, Mrs Casey Lovell, Mrs Harrington, Mrs Matthews 

Approval of Minutes 
The minutes of the November meeting were circulated, agreed and signed as a true record. 
 
Matters Arising: 
 
School Cooker – The purchase has gone ahead and is being used. 
 
Bike Safety – Miss Meacher will pursue this with the LCC 
 
Treasurers Report 
Mrs Casey Lovell was unable to attend therefore a treasurers report will be submitted at the next 
meeting. 
 

The Summer Fair 2014 has a confirmed date of 28/6/13 @ 2pm 

Mr Plumb has contacted The Grammar School regarding the Climbing Wall and is awaiting 
more details nearer the time. 

Moulton Chapels Bev Robinson is to be contacted regarding a PCSO demonstration – Mrs 
Haunch has attempted and Miss Meacher has agreed to arrange. 

We will be inviting local groups to participate and offer demonstration displays: 

Taekwondo at Castle Complex: Mrs Mackenzie will contact – tbc as not yet had a response 

Diamondz Dance Troup:   Mrs Haunch will contact - booked 

Holbeach and Fenland Gym:   Miss Meacher will contact – booked 
 
Kickboxing at Holbeach:   Mrs Groom will contact 
 
The Baking Competition will require some judges and Miss Mackey will contact local WI 
Judges to see if they are available. - booked 
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Additional suggestions: Comedy Veg Stall, A Junk Band – like Stomp – Dave Taylor to be 
contacted by Miss Meacher – potential 
 
Miss Meacher will contact the Collaborative Partnership for the 6 Schools to invite children from 
Yr1 to Yr6 for a Multisports Event with trophies awarded and supplied by the partnership.  Mr 
Plumb will organise the sports/activities. 
 
Valentines Disco – Thursday 13th February 
Suggested to be run by parents and discussed at the next meeting 
 
FOS Meeting 
It has been discussed at the Governors meeting that the FOS needs to be re-constitutionalised and 
Parents are to be invited to a meeting to be held at 3.15pm on Wednesday 5th February.   
 
Following feedback from Parents and Governors, it’s felt that the FOS Committee should be 
Parent lead rather than Head Teacher & Staff lead. 
 
FOS will need Parents to volunteer as new members with the opportunity to put forward ideas 
and suggestions for future fund raising events.  Mrs Haunch will create a Leaflet to be distributed 
to Parents via the Childrens reading packs to promote the FOS including highlighting what the 
funds are raised for and how Parents can volunteer. 
 
Any Other Business  
Mrs Groom suggested holding a Jumble Sale as a future fund raising event which will be 
discussed at the next meeting. 

Date of next meeting: 

Friends of the School 5th February at 3.15 p.m. 
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